
 

                                   Friday 26th January 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

 

Willows Café – Friday 2nd February  
We had to reschedule this months Willows Café, so it will now be on Friday 

2nd February. For those who have not been before, it is on the last Friday of 

every month. This is free to attend for all parents and carers and no need 

to book, just come along. It gives you a chance meet and chat to other 

parents whilst enjoying a hot drink and a treat. It is held by our learning 

mentor Mrs Larcombe who will be on hand to answer any questions you 

may have. 

 
WATER BOTTLES 

Please fill your child’s drink bottle with water only; no squash, juice or fizzy 

drinks and also make sure you write your child’s name clearly on the 

water bottle.  

 

SCHOOL SPIDER APP 

Please make sure you have downloaded the School Spider App 

on Play Store or App Store and Select the Willows School and 

Early Years Centre. 

  

You will need this to be able to book after school clubs, wrap around 

care, parent evening appointments and receive important messages 

about trips, events, as well as important reminders & messages about 

activities in your child’s class. 

 

If you are having trouble logging in, please pop into the School Office. 

There is a section at the log in screen if you have ‘forgot your password’ or 

if you haven’t logged in before to ‘create an account’ 

 

We would hate for your child to miss out on something because a 

message has been missed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Attendance 

 

Diary Dates  

 

W/C  15th January  

Year Class Name % Attendance 

Rec. Hedgehogs 91.9% 

KS1 Squirrels 91.3% 

KS1 Rabbits 97.3% 

KS1 Owls 94.8% 

Rec/KS1 Foxes 84.4% 

Total attendance                    93.0 % 

Every Tuesday            

Friday (from 12th Jan) 

8:35am – 8:45am 

8:35am – 8:55am 

Morning Task with parents/carers 

(Rabbits, Owls, Squirrels and Hedgehog 

Class) 

Every Wednesday for 

5 weeks  

(Starting 17th January) 

3:15pm – 4:15pm Dodgeball Club 

Places to be booked via School Spider 

Every Monday for 4 

weeks  

(Starting 22nd January) 

3:15pm – 4:15pm Musical Theatre Club 

Places to be booked via School Spider 

Friday 2nd February 9am – 10am WILLOWS CAFÉ 

For all parents/carers – No need book. 

Tuesday 6th February 3:15pm – 4:30pm SUPER CLUB – Out in the Dark 

Places to be booked via School Spider. 

 

Tuesday 13th February 3:15pm – 4:30pm SUPER CLUB – Monet or Banksy? 

Places to be booked via School Spider. 

 

HALF TERM – MONDAY 19TH FEBRUARY – FRIDAY 23RD FEBRUARY 

Monday 26th February ALL DAY BACK TO SCHOOL 

 

Tuesday 27th February 3:15pm – 4:15pm SUPER CLUB – Ninja Ready 

Places to be booked via School Spider. 

 

Well done Rabbits with an attendance of 

97.3% for the week beginning 15th 

January 

 

The whole school attendance for the 

week of 15th January was 93.0%.  

Our attendance target is 97% 

 

Good attendance at school is important 

for your child’s development & progress. 

Please ensure your child  

attends every day and not take holidays 

in term time.              

 

We want every child to be a H.E.R.O 

every day. 

Here.  

Every day.  

Ready to learn.  

On time. 

 

If you have any issues with 

attendance, please make an 

appointment with Mrs Larcombe 

our Learning Support Mentor via 

the School Office to see what 

support and solutions can be 
found. 


